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In a special Medicine Grand Rounds presentation today (Jan. 6), Dr. Benjamin P.
Sachs, dean of the Tulane School of Medicine, will discuss the state of the medical
school.

He will speak at noon in room 7062 of the Hutchinson Building, 1430 Tulane Ave.
Sachs also is senior vice president.

The free presentation is open to the Tulane community. For more information e-mail
Ida Hennington or call 504-988-7802.
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